
Hi Board, 

 

The county's Fire Safe Councils serve a great purpose and I request that you fund them to the amount they requested 

or at least to last years funding amount. I know you are having a challenging time with the budget given the corona 

virus and all. Fire season is upon us and we need all the support we can get to not have that be a run away issue. The 

fire safe councils work around the county is invaluable.  

 

Thank you for your attention and work to have a thriving Mendocino County. 

 

Best, 

 

Maggie Watson 

Mendocino/Little River 

 


